

To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to offer my recommendation for Rebekah Laurenzi. As the Fine Arts Coordinator, I have observed her instructional skills and leadership for the past five years. She has demonstrated a thorough understanding of contentment and instructional strategies. She has a positive repour with students, meeting both individual and class needs. Additionally, she has outstanding leadership skills. For the past several years, she has coordinated and lead the visual art teacher professional development activities for the district.

Her hard work and dedication have resulted in being named the 2018 Tennessee Art Teacher of the Year by the Tennessee Art Education Association. Her students have achieved recognition in the Big Read Art Contest, Delta Fair Art Contest, Briarcrest Regional Art Exhibition, Smokey the Bear Poster Contest, Memphis Zoo Park Zambezi River Arts and other regional art exhibitions.

I would highly recommend Rebekah Laurenzi for leadership and instructional positions. Please feel free to reach out to me by email or phone.

Thank You,

Theodore Fuller, PhD

Coordinator – Federal Programs and Fine Arts

Germantown Municipal School District

Ted.fuller@gmsdk12.org

(901) 752-7912